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In light of vandalism and theft in Van Cleve Park this summer; at the harbor, Fit Trail and 
bathrooms, Gladstone Public Safety needs your help. 

We want to develop a stronger community watch and reporting in the neighborhoods 
covering Lake Shore Drive and Minneapolis Avenue, specifically the residents overlooking 
Van Cleve Park and Mary's Beach {by Indian sculptures) by reporting any suspicious 
activity to Gladstone Public Safety at 906-428-4242. Information helpful to public safety in 
these matters includes: 

• A description of the suspicious event and location 
• Time of day 
• Description of vehicles involved (car, moped, bicycles) 
• Description of person(s),number of people involved and dress 

Gladstone Parks and Recreation Board and I ask you to report any suspicious activity to 
Gladstone Public Safety .. We will follow up. Your help with vigilance is key to curbing these 
distructive acts. Please call with information but do not attempt to stop theft or vandalism in 
progress. 

Feel free to call me, Ron Robertson, at the phone number above with any questions you 
have regarding this letter. Your support will go a long way to protect the beauty and safety 
of our town. Thank you for your support! 

Ron Robinson 
Director, Gladstone Public Safety 
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